
 

 

 

 

We are pleased to announce that we are extending the public school pre-k application deadline to 
Wednesday, April 23, 2014 in order to accommodate expected program expansion. The deadline 
extension gives families more time to learn about all of their options before submitting an application. 
Families will be notified as soon as additional program options have been finalized, and will be able to 
adjust their applications accordingly. Read Chancellor Carmen Fariña’s press release about the pre-k 

program expansion efforts.  

Visit the Department of Education’s pre-k website to obtain more information about admissions, to submit 
an online application, download the Pre-K Directory and other resources in multiple languages, and to 

learn about upcoming Parent Information Sessions. 

Email ES_Enrollment@schools.nyc.gov with any questions about Pre-K Admissions.  

We look forward to helping you through this exciting process! 

Elementary School Admissions Team 

 

 


